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  Video Conferencing over IP: Configure, Secure,
and Troubleshoot Michael Gough,2006-06-07 This
book de-mystifies the technology behind video
conferencing and provides single users and small
enterprises with the information they need to
deploy video conferencing efficiently and cost
effectively. For many years, the promise of high
quality, low cost video conferencing has been an
attractive solution for businesses interested in
cutting travel costs while maintaining the
benefits of face-to-face contact. Unfortunately,
most solutions never lived up to the promise, due
primarily to lack of internet bandwidth and poorly
developed protocols. That's no all changed. The
capacity has been created, the hardware works, and
businesses are more eager than ever to cut down on
travel costs. * Budget conscious methods for
deploying Video over IP in small to medium
enterprises * Coverage of Cisco, Microsoft, Skype,
AOL, Google, VidiTel and many other products * How
to identify and resolve nagging quality of service
issues such as transmission delays and out of
synch video-to-voice feeds
  Distance Counseling and Supervision Jennifer
Nivin Williamson,Daniel G. Williamson,2020-12-15
This landmark primer in telebehavioral health
addresses the functional elements of technology-
assisted therapy with individuals, couples, and
families. Leaders and innovators in the field
contribute unique perspectives to help students
and practitioners prepare for and productively
engage in virtual counseling and supervision.
Using reader-friendly language, the authors
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discuss ethical, legal, regulatory, and practical
considerations for using the right technology in
secure and confidential ways to best serve clients
and supervisees. Diverse case scenarios, questions
for further discussion, and useful appendices
enhance this rich and current resource. Requests
for digital versions from ACA can be found on
www.wiley.com To purchase print copies, please
visit the ACA website here Reproduction requests
for material from books published by ACA should be
directed to permissions@counseling.org
  Streaming Media Delivery in Higher Education:
Methods and Outcomes Wankel, Charles,Law, J.
Sibley,2011-06-30 This book is both a snapshot of
streaming media in higher education as it is today
and a window into the many developments already
underway, forecasting of areas yet to be
developed-- Provided by publisher.
  Handbook of Research on Computer Mediated
Communication Kelsey, Sigrid,St.Amant,
Kirk,2008-05-31 Technology has changed
communication drastically in recent years,
facilitating the speed and ease of communicating,
and also redefining and shaping linguistics,
etiquette, and social communication norms. The
Handbook of Research on Computer Mediated
Communication provides academics and practitioners
with an authoritative collection of research on
the implications and social effects computers have
had on communication. With 69 chapters of
innovative research contributed by over 90 of the
world's leading experts in computer mediated
communication, the Handbook of Research on
Computer Mediated Communication is a must-have
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addition to every library collection.
  Towards Cyberpsychology Giuseppe Riva
(Ph.D.),Carlo Galimberti,2001 Drawing on research
in the social sciences, communications, and other
fields, this book wants to analyze how the online
environment is influencing the experience of
psychology. However, understanding how the
Internet is changing our everyday experience
presents a substantial challenge for the
psychologists. Now, research in this area is still
sparse and limited in both the number and scope of
studies: actual research, especially studies with
strict methodologies, is only just beginning. The
contributions in this book are among the first
scientific attempts to take a serious look at
various aspects of Internet-related psychology.
However, we need not start from scratch.
Psychology has a broad knowledge about the factors
that affect human behaviour in other setting. So,
the papers collected for this book are descriptive
and practical-oriented in nature.
  Countering Militant Islamist Radicalisation on
the Internet Johnny Ryan,2007
  Modern Methods of Teaching English ,
  Explosive Growth Cliff Lerner,2017-11-07 #1
Best-Seller in 5 Startup & Entrepreneurship
Categories *Named Top 5 Business Growth Book by
Entrepreneur Magazine This compelling and
inspiring narrative gives entrepreneurs a rare
behind-the-scenes look inside a fast-growing
startup that created the first online dating app
and grew to 100 million users. Explosive Growth
combines lively and often hilarious storytelling,
revealing genius growth tactics, numerous case-
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studies, and its step-by-step playbook to help
your startup grow massively. Due to its raw
storytelling style, practical lessons, compelling
content, and fast-paced read, Explosive Growth is
a one-of-a-kind business book that transcends the
narrow entrepreneurial audience to also appeal to
readers and business students looking to learn
about startup life and entrepreneurship. It holds
nothing back while detailing the highest highs and
lowest lows of what it's really like to run a
startup. Cliff Lerner's online dating startup,
Snap Interactive, was running out of money when he
bet the company's fortunes on a then-unknown
platform called Facebook. The app suddenly began
to acquire 100,000 new users daily for free, and
soon after the stock price skyrocketed 2,000
percent, setting off an extraordinary chain of
events filled with sudden success and painful
lessons. You will learn how to: * IGNITE EXPLOSIVE
GROWTH by creating a remarkable product * Identify
the ONLY 3 METRICS THAT MATTER * Explore valuable
VIRAL GROWTH strategies to grow rapidly * Execute
the GENIUS MEDIA HACKS that helped us acquire 100
million users * Create a thriving culture of
PASSIONATE EMPLOYEES and CONSTANT INNOVATION
PRAISE: A must read for founders and CEOs who want
to achieve rapid growth while also building a
great product and company. -Payal Kadakia, Founder
& Executive Chairman of ClassPass Explosive Growth
is without question one of the most useful and
entertaining business books I have ever read.
Cliff gives you a roadmap to massively grow your
startup with specific tactical lessons made
memorable through engaging stories. This book is a
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must-read. -David Perry, Digital Sales & Business
Development Expert at Google, Adobe, Amazon,
Startup Advisor Want to know how to grow your
startup to 100 million users? Then this is the
book for you. Explosive Growth gives step-by-step
instructions, case studies and proven tactics on
how to explode your growth. -Entrepreneur Magazine
by Syed Balkhi Lessons for startups and CEOs on
growth hacking, marketing, and innovation from one
of the smartest founders I know. -Andrew
Weinreich, Inventor of Social Networking
  Surviving the Holy War Rev. Jihad
Cobey,2010-03-05 Surviving the Holy War is an
account of a true life story that demonstrates
Gods interventions during the darkest of times.
Rev. Jihad Cobey was kidnapped by the PLO,
arrested by government authorities, poisoned in
one of the Arab countries, diagnosed with Bipolar
Disorder, and trapped in Lebanon during the
Israeli siege of Beirut. He had a close encounter
with Satan, among other events covered in this
book. Through it all, the Lord miraculously set
him free from each of these events. A true life
story filled with Gods great demonstrations of His
love and care for His children. It will enrich you
spiritually; it will exhort and uplift you by
seeing Gods ways that have not been seen before.
Most of all; it presents the message of Jesus
Christ and His saving grace in a unique and
exciting way. The book is an actual account of
real events, places, people, and incidents that
took place in the life of the author on three
continents and in more than seven countries. The
author wants to share this book so that others
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might learn of the rewards and consequences of the
choices that man makes in life.
  Homegrown Alexander Meleagrou-Hitchens,Seamus
Hughes,Bennett Clifford,2020-11-12 How big is the
threat posed by American ISIS supporters? How many
Americans have joined ISIS and how many want to
return to the United States? Compared to
participation by Americans in other jihadist
groups, the scale of American involvement in
jihadist activity today is unprecedented. This
book, from one of the leading counter-terror
centres, draws on first-hand interviews with
former American Islamic State members and law
enforcement officials who tracked them, and
includes detailed analysis of the court cases
against them and their social media presence.
Homegrown reveals how and why ISIS was able to
radicalize and recruit a new generation of
jihadist sympathizers in America.
  PC Mag ,2008-11 PCMag.com is a leading authority
on technology, delivering Labs-based, independent
reviews of the latest products and services. Our
expert industry analysis and practical solutions
help you make better buying decisions and get more
from technology.
  Teaching and Assessing EIL in Local Contexts
Around the World Sandra Lee Mckay,James Dean
Brown,2015-07-24 English today is a global
language embedded in a great variety of social
contexts, resulting in linguistic and pedagogical
variation. Taking a new look at the teaching and
assessing of English as an international language
(EIL), this text highlights overarching principles
and provides specific strategies for responding to
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questions and challenges posed by the changing
demographics of English language learners and
users around the world. Teaching and Assessment in
EIL Classrooms introduces an original, coherent
framework in which needs analysis, pedagogical
principles, and assessment are integrated
describes variables that influence effective
teaching and assessment and the characteristics of
various EIL teachers and learners emphasizes that
pedagogical and assessment decisions need to be
based on the learning and teaching needs of each
specific EIL context includes specific principles
and strategies for teaching and assessing grammar,
oral language, and literacy skills in EIL
classrooms provides strategies for integrating
computer-mediated language into EIL classrooms in
ways that promote cross-cultural awareness,
language development, and individualized learning
Timely, accessible, and practical, this text for
graduate and pre- and in-service courses on
language teaching and assessment is at the
forefront in providing valuable information and
guidance for enabling principled and context-
sensitive praxis in EIL classrooms worldwide.
  Billboard ,2001-02-17 In its 114th year,
Billboard remains the world's premier weekly music
publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video,
gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment
issues and trends.
  Power to the People Audrey Kurth
Cronin,2019-10-02 This path-breaking study is
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about how ordinary people are gaining the means to
be extraordinarily lethal. States are also
concentrating their technological power, but their
gains lag behind a shift in relative capacity that
is already disrupting the role of conventional
armed forces. The dispersal of emerging
technologies such as roboics, cyber weapons, 3-D
printing, autonomous systems, and various forms of
artificial intelligence is widening popular access
to unprecedented destructive power. Based on hard
lessons from previous waves of lethal technology
such as dynamite and the assault rifle, the book
explains what the future may hold and how we
should respond-
  How to be a Geek Goddess Christina Tynan-
Wood,2009 Provides information for women on
computer technology, covering such topics as
purchasing a computer, hardware and software,
online shopping, wireless networking, security,
and social networking.
  Task-Based Instruction in Foreign Language
Education Betty Lou Leaver,Jane R.
Willis,2004-12-30 Task-based language instruction
has proven to be highly effective, but
surprisingly underutilized. Theory can only go so
far and hands-on experience can greatly speed and
enhance the learning of a second language.
Nineteen talented instructors who have
successfully implemented task-based programs
explain the principles behind the programs,
discuss how problems were resolved, and share
details on class activities and program design.
Each chapter takes the reader through the
different stages in designing and setting up such
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programs, adjusting them, and appraising and
testing them in normal classroom conditions. This
book covers TBI syllabus and program design and is
based on actual classroom experience. Any one of
the courses or programs discussed can serve as
models for others. Many of the contributors are
highly respected practitioners who are presenting
their programs for the first time, while others
are regular participants in today's ongoing
dialogue about teaching methods. Full of concrete,
adaptable models of task-based language teaching
drawn from a number of countries and eleven
different languages—including Arabic, Chinese,
Czech, English, French, German, Korean, Spanish,
and Ukrainian—Task-Based Instruction in Foreign
Language Education presents proven, real-world,
practical courses and programs; and includes web-
based activities. It demonstrates useful and
practical ways to engage students far beyond what
can be learned from reading textbook dialogue. TBI
involves the student directly with the language
being taught via cognitively engaging activities
that reflect authentic and purposeful use of
language, resulting in language-learning
experiences that are pleasurable and effective.
For all instructors seeking to help their learners
enhance their understanding and grasp of the
foreign language they are learning, Task-Based
Instruction in Foreign Language Education is a
rich and rewarding hands-on guide to effective and
transformative learning.
  Streaming Media Demystified Topic,2002-05-29 The
experts predict that the opening of broadcast
internet connections and 3G wireless capabilities
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will drive the adoption of streaming media to 75%
of all broadcasting and e-commerce firms by the
end of 2003. Author Mark Topic offers the fast,
reliable, and painless way to get the lowdown on
the streaming video over the internet (both wired
and wireless)--he thoroughly examines the
technologies, protocols, and business models on
this next giant happening in the world of video
and telecom. * Internet protocols for delivering
streaming media * Audio and video compression
schemes * Covers MPEG-4 and MPEG-7 * Discusses
digital rights management * Details Metadata
  Islamic State’s Online Activity and Responses
Maura Conway,Stuart Macdonald,2020-06-09 Islamic
State’s Online Activity and Responses provides a
unique examination of Islamic State’s online
activity at the peak of its golden age between
2014 and 2017 and evaluates some of the principal
responses to this phenomenon. Featuring
contributions from experts across a range of
disciplines, the volume examines a variety of
aspects of IS’s online activity, including their
strategic objectives, the content and nature of
their magazines and videos, and their online
targeting of females and depiction of children. It
also details and analyses responses to IS’s online
activity – from content moderation and account
suspensions to informal counter-messaging and
disrupting terrorist financing – and explores the
possible impact of technological developments,
such as decentralised and peer-to-peer networks,
going forward. Platforms discussed include
dedicated jihadi forums, major social media sites
such as Facebook, Twitter, and YouTube, and newer
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services, including Twister. Islamic State’s
Online Activity and Responses is essential reading
for researchers, students, policymakers, and all
those interested in the contemporary challenges
posed by online terrorist propaganda and
radicalisation. The chapters were originally
published as a special issue of Studies in
Conflict & Terrorism.
  Promoting Global Internet Freedom United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Foreign Affairs.
Subcommittee on Africa, Global Health, and Human
Rights,2011
  The Baloch in Post Islamic Revolution Iran: A
Political Study Ahmad Reza Taheri,2012
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